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A message from Mrs Thorpe to all our families…   

Parents, in addition to the Newsletter already sent our this morning, there has been 

just SO much more going on in school that is week that I have decided to send and 

EXTRA supplement to the Newsletter to avoid missing anything out! 

Firstly, we cannot let the week go by without a special mention for our KS2 

children, especially our Y6 class who led two outstanding performances of The 

Tempest this week! The singing and acting were breath taking and we were so 

proud of every one of you! 

Secondly, our Y5 class deserve a very special mention for 

their BRILLIANT violin and singing concert this week. It was 

absolutely fantastic to hear your voices and your music, 

both of which were stunning. The performance of the class 

collectively as well as individual children were just wonder-

ful. 

Also this week we have had had fantastic safety workshops 

in classes helping our children learn about the dangers of 

carbon monoxide and how to protect ourselves and stay 

safe.   

And finally, our Y6 had a fantastic visit to West Cheshire 

College this week to learn about opportunities for Further 

Education. These experiences are  invaluable in nurturing 

aspiration as we encourage all our children aim high! 

 

Please remember to follow us on X (TWITTER), or use the live 

stream on our website to keep up to date with all the events 

in school and celebrate our successes with us.  

Attendance for 

week: 97.79% 

Gentle Reminders…   

• Please make sure that any outstanding balances on Dinner Money and Snack Money are paid before next 

week so that accounts can be closed for the end of year. Please also ensure that balances are topped up 

ready for September. 

• Please remember that PE kits are to be plain shorts, joggers, etc without explicit emblems.  This is inline 

with high school expectations and  is part of our school policy 

• Reports will come home on Monday, and as referenced in the last few Newsletters, parents have oppor-

tunity to drop in and speak with teachers after school on Wednesday.  


